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Kia ora one and all 

First of all, I know I speak for everyone when I say our thoughts are with the good people of Canterbury as they cope with the aftermath of the devastating earthquake.  If anyone would like to make a donation to the Canterbury Earthquake Appeal you can do so via the Red Cross - click here. 

*************************************

World FASD Awareness Day in Aotearoa New Zealand 

Gearing up for FASDay events has been hectic but Im thrilled that so many people are getting behind the FASDay message! 

Events Im aware of are: 

“Pregnant Pause” flashmobs @ 9.09am on 9th of the 9th in Northland’s, Whangarei, Kawakawa, Kerikeri, Kaikohe, Kaitaia and Rawene. For details contact Dave Hookway, Dave Hookway, Northland DHB  ph 09-430-4101  ext 7895 or 021-221-4027. 

Information display and ‘pamper pack’ giveaway in Napier.

Community centers Displays in Auckland suburbs and beyond.

First Church of Dunedin Bell FASD Bell Concordance @ 9.09am on FASDay. Contact Jenny Salmon (03) 454 4648 for details. 
Youth discussion groups on the subject.

 “BreakFASD” Seminar in Auckland with the launch of a new alcohol & pregnancy health Professional guide. Details on www.fan.org.nz 

“Youth Preventing FASD” in Manukau City on Sat 11th featuring fantastic local artists including the recently crown WORLD hip Hop Champ, ReQuest!  Poster information on www.fan.org.nz  . (Watch out for an article in Manukau Courier!)

TV3 News is planning to cover FASDay on 9th.  Im sure there are more things happening that we will hear of in due course. 

For those feeling like they would like to contribute in some way, take the time to have a conversation with friends, whanau, colleagues, the person on the bus, the shop assistant, the people next to you at the café WHOMEVER - about the FASDay message, “That @ 9.09am on the 9th Day of the 9th Month the World is reminded that when planning to conceive, while breastfeeding or at any time during the nine months of pregnancy, alcohol can be damaging to the baby – and not drinking alcohol during that time needs everyone’s support.” 
Happy 11th FASD Awareness Day for Thursday and beyond!!
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